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I strongly support HB 2961 that will provide the opportunity for renters and other 

tenants of multi-unit buildings to make the transition to EVs. It is daunting for a renter 

to contemplate buying an EV or plug-in hybrid if the availability of apartments with 

charging capacity is so low. This legislation will only apply to new buildings above a 

certain size, but It is an effective step to help Oregon reach its climate goals.  


